
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION . 

National Archives and Reco. Service 

Washi ngton, DC. 20408 

  

December 11,-1068 

Me. Kareld Weisberg 
Coq a‘Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thiz is in reply te your letter of November 27, 1968, concerning 

the peges in Bocument 75 of the Warren Commission relating to 

David W. Ferrie that are withheld from research, 

AS we informed you in our letter of September 11, 1968, these 

pages are withheld from research by the Department of Jastice. 

We have no authority to release these peges, 

Sincerely, | 

hh Ve mage. 
HERBERT FE. ANGEL 
Aeting Archivist 
of the United States


